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Bureau for Placements

American Institute of Accountants
P. W. R. GLOVER 

HENRY E. MENDES 
ANDREW STEWART 
JOHN R. WILDMAN

INCORPORATED UNDER THE LAWS OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

135 CEDAR STREET, NEW YORK

April 5, 1926.

Mr. Henry A. Niles, 
60 Broadway, 
New York City.

Bear Mr. Niles:

We are writing to you personally as one of
the members of the Institute who is interested in the 
employment of assistants. The enclosed literature 
outlines the considerations which caused your committee 
to undertake this work and contains a summary of our 
programme.

We hope that you will consider the subject
of sufficient importance to warrant a full discussion 
with your business associates, and trust you will 
write us promptly giving the benefit of your experience. 
The plans of the committee for the future will be based 
largely on the advice and co-operation received from 
you and others of your profession to whom similar letters 
are being addressed.

Kindly advise us as to whether or not you
think the activities of this bureau should be expanded 
to include the placement of members of the Institute 
temporarily out of employment and of other men who have 
had some experience on public accountants’ staffs, if 
such an expansion of activity were approved by the 
council.
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hairman.

Committee

WARREN W. NISSLEY, CHAIRMAN 
WALTER S. GEE

Yours very truly,


	Letter from Warren W. Nissley, Chairman, Committee, Bureau for Placements, American Institute of Accountants, to Henry A. Niles Re: Opinion of the Services of the Bureau for Placements and Need for Expansion of Activities.
	Letter from Warren W. Nissley, Chairman, Committee, Bureau for Placements, American Institute of Accountants, to Henry A. Niles Re: Opinion of the Services of the Bureau for Placements and Need for Expansion of Activities.

